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ICYMI: Heller Speaks In Support of Interior Secretary Nominee Sally Jewell  
(Washington DC) – During a hearing of the U.S. Senate Committee on Energy and Natural Resources today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted in support of Sally Jewell’s nomination to be Secretary of the Department of the Interior.  The Committee voted to send her nomination to the full Senate for a confirmation vote. 
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“Nevada is owned by 87 percent of the federal government and it does cause for some unique challenges. Wildfires of course are one of the most potent issues that we face every summer as you can imagine come July and August. Habitat restoration is also a critical issue.
“We are also dealing constantly with the Interior with permitting issues on all types of activities on these public lands, whether they include renewable energy, recreation, mining, or grazing. 

“The one issue that Senator Risch brings up that eclipses all others is the issue that we have with the sage grouse. I think that a listing could hurt every county in Nevada and literally stifle economic recovery in the state if something isn’t done to make sure that we work together and make sure that we solve this problem before a bird like that gets listed. 

“I have talked specifically with Ms. Jewell about this issue and she has assured me that she is willing to work together so that we can work through some of these problems. I feel comfortable with that and it is my intention to support her out of committee.”
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